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San Marino Ship Register SMSR 

 

Reminder to Company Security Officers (CSOs) and Deputy 

Company Security Officers (DCSOs) on the need to 

acknowledge the communication regarding the adoption by 

San Marino maritime Administration of security level 2 (SL2) 

or security level 3 (SL3), and to give assurance on the 

enforcement, when it is the case, of the required protecting 

measures. 

 

TO: Recognised Organisations, Shipowners, Managers, Masters, Seafarers, SMSR partners, 

SMSR brokers, Surveyors, and the general public. 
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In accordance with section A/7.5 of the ISPS Code and paragraph 4.2 (Security levels) 

of the San Marino Policy Letter SMPL-2021-SEC-014 dated 11th October 2021, each 

Company Security Officer (CSO) or Deputy Company Security Officer (DCSO), as the 

case might be, of ships flying the San Marino flag that receives via e-mail information 

from San Marino Ship Register (SMSR) on the adoption by the Administration of a  

Directive setting SL2 or SL3 (also published on the websites 

https://www.smsr.sm/san-marino-directive/ ),shall: 

 

1. Always, acknowledge receipt to SMSR (security@smsr.sm) of the relevant 

Directive relating to the adoption by the Administration of the SL2 or SL3.This 

is requested to the CSO/DCSO whether or not the company’s ships he/she is 

responsible for are in a situation where a ship must immediately apply the 

Directive and implement the new security level (e.g.: Voyages in a specific 

geographical area; Type of ship; Type of cargo etc.); 

 

2. In addition, if a ship is in a situation where she is required to adopt and enforce 

the higher security level, the CSO/DCSO must inform SMSR 

(security@smsr.sm) of any inability of the relevant ship to implement, without 

undue delay,  what is requested by the Administration and the Ship Security 

Plan (SSP) for the adopted new security level;  

 

3. To provide the receipt acknowledgement provided for in the previous point 1, 

please consider the following instructions: 

 

a) You will receive the Directive via email to the address you provided 

to the SMSR; 

 

b) You must click on the red button. 

 

By clicking on the red button we are notified that you have received 

and opened the document                                                                                                         

https://www.smsr.sm/wp-content/uploads/2023/03/211011-SMPL-2021-SEC-014-Maritime-Security.pdf
https://www.smsr.sm/san-marino-directive/
mailto:security@smsr.sm
mailto:security@smsr.sm
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